
 

 

TEA Superintendent Call Debrief 
September 19, 2022 

  
 
 
 
Superintendents, 

Below is a summary debrief of the TEA Superintendent Call that took place on September 15, 2022: 

 

Posted recently on tea.texas.gov: 
 

�x STAAR Redesign 
o NEW: STAAR Redesign Supports 

�x State Funding 
o NEW: 


